
To: President’s Cabinet 
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Subject: President’s Cabinet Meeting 

 March 27, 2017 

 

 

Capital Campaign Themes (#734) 

 

Dr. Breier and guests, Mr. Dan Perry and Mr. Matt Flores, discussed possible themes for the 

upcoming Capital Campaign. After discussion, Dr. Breier agreed to bring this item back to 

Cabinet with possible graphics options. 

 

RTA:  4/17/17 Discuss possible Capital Campaign themes. 

 

Donor Recognition Wall (#735) 

 

Dr. Breier discussed a proposal to locate two donor recognition walls in the new University 

Events Center lobby.  After discussion, Cabinet approved the proposal. 

 

Welcome Center/Alumni Center 

 

Dr. Breier discussed the possible creation of a shared space in the LBJ Student Center to house a 

Welcome Center and an Alumni Center and presented a proposed timeline and outline of the 

identified space.  After discussion, Cabinet approved continued planning relating to the creation 

of the shared space. 

 

President’s Update (#556) 

 

President Trauth discussed a social media posting that contained incorrect information about the 

source of funding for the Dr. Angela Davis speaker fee, clarifying that no tuition or state-

appropriated dollars were used.  

 

President Trauth discussed the status of the higher education budget bills that are under 

consideration by the Texas Legislature and asked Mr. Algoe to create budget impact scenarios at 

various funding-cut levels. 

 

President Trauth discussed meetings that were held with Congressional representatives in 

Washington D. C. 
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Significant Issues (#01) 

 

Dr. Smith provided information about the following events:  “Critical Conversation with The Dr. 

Angela Davis” event that will be held on March 31, 2017, and the “From Diversity to Inclusion:  

Strengthening Our Campus Community” two-day symposium that will be held April 3-4, 2017. 

 

Dr. Brittain provided a legislative update. 

 

Enrollment Management (#9) 

 

Provost Bourgeois provided a status report on fall 2017 enrollment projections and provided a 

review of the fall 2017 freshman enrollment plan. 

 

 

DMT:ta 

 

Posted to web at http://cabinet.president.txstate.edu/ on May 9, 2017. 
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